
From:  

ALLAN RUDWICK  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

(these comments are my own, not representing an organizatin)  

One thing I did not hear in your meeting yesterday morning was any concern about WHICH roads are 
going to be tolled. It seems crazy that we are only looking at tolling I-5 and I-205 and not at 217, 26, I-
405 and I-84 which all feed in and out of downtown Portland. These are all equally important 
connections and are incredibly congested on a daily basis.  

I think we should be looking at all the roads at the same time in the name of equity, otherwise we will 
just have to do this all over again. I also think taking this systematic approach will lead to better 
outcomes.  

 


